
 
 
 
 

 
 

Do you want to opt out from receiving Mail-In-Ballots? 
Voters who have been sent a Mail-In-Ballot should vote that ballot.  If a voter who 

was sent a Mail-In-Ballot appears at an early voting site or election day polling 
place, that voter will be given a provisional ballot.   An Opt-Out form is available 

for voters who wish to no longer receive Mail-In-Ballots:   
CMC-Post-Opt-Out-Notice-2022.pdf (capemaycountyvotes.com) 

 

https://www.capemaycountyvotes.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/CMC-Post-Opt-Out-Notice-2022.pdf

